
Minutes of 10 August 2018 CTC Coventry committee meeting
Attendance

Dave Hearn, Carl Lewis, Jeffrey Palethorpe, Vicky Palethorpe, George Riches, Mike Thomas, Bob Tinley, Paul Whitehead

Apologies for Absence

Simon Clarke, Margaret Hearn, Keith Jeacock, Alan Jelley, Ann Thomas

Minutes of the previous meeting held Friday 11th May 2018

They had been emailed to all attendees on 19 May 2018. No errors or omissions had been reported, so that they had been
already deemed to be a correct record..

Matters arising from previous meeting's minutes

None.

Secretary's Report

A written report covering the year to 30 September will be circulated prior to the AGM

Coventry CTC section centenary

Bob Tinley reported on meetings held with Transport Museum officials and the City of Culture team. Neither were very
successful
George Riches agreed to forward information to Bob Tinley about the JK Starley Bicycle Campaign
Dave Hearn reported that he was investigating the costs of printing a commemorative booklet
Vicky Palethorpe agree to attend the next meeting of the centenary celebration sub-committee

Ladies Ride on 15th July 2018

Vicky Palethorpe reported that the following ideas had been generated:

Bicycle maintenance lessons (GR to forward VP details of New Life Cycles )
Ride leader training
Cycling skills training
Information about the expected length, hilliness, pace and return time of each rides should be made more visible
Be more organised about offering a ride which accompanies the longer ride to its morning break and then returns

Christmas Dinner

Dave Hearn has booked TimeForTea in Kenilworth for 16:30 16 December

Sunday & Tuesday rides

See published runs lists.

Clubroom

Dave Hearn reported. In the 2017/18 season, 12 slide shows had taken place, seven had an attendance of 20 or more and a
surplus of £96 had been generated. Progress was being made in obtaining speakers for the 2018/19 season.

George Riches expressed the opinion that the Auditor's job would be easier (and the accounts simpler) if there were nothing
owed to/by the member group by/to individuals at the year end (30 September).

Future tours

Bob Tinley floated the ideas of

5 night (Monday-Friday) Wales tour in October
Sardinia tour in April 2019, before Easter.

Next Meeting

Friday 16 November 19:00 at Ann and Mike Thomas' house.
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